
December)2L- 1991

The Honourable Kim Campbell, P.C., Q.C., M.P.
Minister of Justice and Attorney
General of Canada
House of Commons
Ottawa KiA 0A6

Dear Ms. Campbell,

As you know, the Standing Senate Conunittee on Legal and
Constitutional Affairs, which I chair, recently held hearings on
Bill C-17 (Gun Control). During those hearings, we asked the
Coalition for Gun Control if they could provide us with a short
document indicating the areas of regulation which they would
consider most urgent or most important.

Although the Coalition responded promptly, my Couxnittee had
already reported Bill C-17 baclc to the Senate by the time we
received their document, and it did not f orm. part of the record.
Therefore, I would like to draw their submission, which is
attached, to your attention by way of this letter.

Sincerely,

The Honourable Nathan Nurgitz
Chairman
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